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Note No. 3/2022

Note Verbale

The Permanent Mission of the Federal Republic of Germany to the United
Nations presents its compliments to the United Nations Office for Disarmament Affairs
and has the honour to convey that Germany remains committed to its longstanding
efforts to facilitate progress on the topic of the safe and secure management of
conventional ammunition and therefore, building on the successful work of the Group
of Governmental Experts established pursuant to General Assembly resolution 72/55,
expresses its interest in serving as chair of the Open Ended Working Group on
conventional ammunition established pursuant to General Assembly resolution 76/233
of 24 December 2021.

The Permanent Mission of the Federal Republic of Germany to the United
Nations avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the United Nations Security
Council the renewed assurance of its highest consideration.

New York, 7 January 2022
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